
FALKLAND ISLANDS MARITIME AUTHORITY 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO 01/2023 

Public Jetty 

Stanley Harbour 

Closed for repair work 

The pilled pontoon at the Public Jetty will be closed for all vessels from Monday 20th March until 
Further notice.  This is to allow for essential maintenance work to be carried out. 

 

This Notice shall remain in force until further notice.  

 

Steuart Barlow 
Deputy Harbour Master, 
Falkland Islands Government. 
Issued on 16/03/2023 


